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My name is Deena Fidler and I am the president of the Tri-County CattleWomen’s 

Association of Deschutes, Jefferson and  Crook counties. We are you unanimously 

and support as it provides the financial support for Senate bill 777 which we are also 

highly in support of. The producers of this state desperately need the support this 

measure provides.  


